
TRYSULL & SEISDON PARISH COUNCIL 
 

MINUTES OF PLANNING MEETING HELD ON WEDNESDAY 30TH MAY 2007  
AT THE VILLAGE HALL, TRYSULL 

 
 
 

PRESENT  : Mr. J.A. Tonkinson  Vice Chairman 
    Mr. N.D. Compson 
    Mr. M.L. Kelly 
    Mr. S. Harrison 
    Mr. A.L. Smith 
    Mrs. J.M. Stevenson 
 
APOLOGIES  : Mrs. C.E. Lowe   Chairman 
    Mrs. W. Bagley 
    Mrs. H.E. Sanders 
  
 
The meeting was called to discuss one planning application before the next Meeting. 
 
07/00504/FUL  Two storey side and rear extens. plus porch 
The Haven, Ebstree Road, Seisdon 
No objections. 
 
36 Post Office Road, Seisdon 
Appeal against refusal of S.S.C. to grant planning permission for the demolition of dormer 
bungalow and replacement with five dwellings, received by the Clerk. 
Following discussions with Chairman and Vice Chairman the Clerk has written to the 
Secretary of State supporting the S.S.C. in their refusal on grounds of over-development, 
increase of highway danger owing to increased use of access and parked vehicles visiting 
nearby shop. 
 
There was nothing further to discuss and the meeting was closed. 
 
 
 
 
SIGNED………………………………….DATED……………………………………… 


